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CONNECTICUT
SITING COUNCIL

New Britain, Connecticut 06051 RE: Docket 272 — Supplement to Final Report

Dear Chairman Stein:

By letter dated March 26, 2010, The Connecticut Light and Power Company ("CL&P") provided its
Final Report to the Connecticut Siting Council (“Council”) for its portion of the Middletown to Norwaik
345-kV Transmission Line Project ("Project"), pursuant to the requirements of Section 16-50j-62 of
the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies. In Attachment 5 to that correspondence, CL&P
indicated that the actual construction cost for the Project would be provided to the Council following
the reconciliation of the project costs with ISO New England.

The update for Section 5 is:

5. Actual Construction Cost for the Project

CL&P’s total actual cost for its portion of the Middletown- Norwalk Project, including clearing and

access, construction and rehabilitation, was $955 million.

Please contact me if you have questions at 860-665-2771.

Sincerely,

Qm meak

Anne Bartosewicz
Middletown-Norwalk Project Director
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